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Dear Friends in the Nordic Dermatology Association. After a wonderful spring with the successful NCDV I 
Helsinki I would like to wish you all a great summer.  
Since our winter newsletter, NDA has been hard at work — and the highlight of this period was 
undoubtedly the NCDV in Helsinki. On behalf of the NDA Board and all participants, I extend our heartfelt 
thanks to the Organizing Committee, the Scientific Committee, our speakers, CAP partner, and of course, 
every one of you who joined us to make this event such a memorable and meaningful experience. 
. 

It is also a great pleasure for me to announce that the next Nordic Concress in Dermatology and Venerology 
will be in the spring of 2028 in Oslo. We will all look forward to seeing you all again and hopefully with a lot 
of new NDA friends. 

We will also repeat the young investigators' meeting at the EADV I Paris. Please join us if you are a young 
dermatologist and want to present your research or hear about research in the Nordics, and also engage 
with other dedicated young dermatologists from the Nordics. 
Please see our website for the invitation. 

We have also had our courses and a new course joined the family.  
The 1st Nordic Course on Navigating Cosmetic Dermatology took place in Copenhagen April 3rd and 4th 2025 



 
We had this description from the participants: The course was very well welcomed as cosmetic concerns 
increasingly intersect with medical dermatology. It is therefore essential that dermatologists are equipped 
to navigate cosmetic adverse effects, indications and contraindications. The course offered various learning 
situations consisting of lectures, workshops, quizzes and panel discussions with a super competent faculty 
including Erik Obitz (Dk), Brenda Silva (S), Anne Wetter (S), Merete Haedersdal (Dk), Christina Haak (Dk), 
Jeremy Green (USA), Anthony Rossi (USA) and director Katrine Karmisholt (Dk) 
 

 
 
 
Finally we will continue the new tradition of the NDA lectures – so tell your national organisers of your 
meetings whom you would like to invite as a lecturer from another Nordic country. 
 
On behalf of the board we wish you all a great summer 
 
 
Christian Vestergaard 
President NDA 
 




